Shobnall Primary School



Tuesday 27th September

Dear parents/carers,

I believe that one of the crucial elements of a successful school is the partnership which it develops between home and school. As a school, we are always researching and developing our methods of home/school liaison and therefore I am writing to you to obtain ideas and feedback from you all regarding our current structure and processes whilst also acting upon the advice which I am sure many of you can offer.

As you are all aware now, we have introduced a new school newsletter which I hope you are all finding very useful but in addition to this, I am hoping to further improve communication and links within the whole school family.

Therefore, if you could find just 5 minutes to complete the questionnaire below, possibly adding comments to support your answers then we would really appreciate it and then look to act upon some of the suggestions that we receive.

Thank you kindly in advance of your time and I very much look forward to receiving your returned questionnaires by Friday 30th September please.

Yours sincerely

Mr. R. Cruise Headteacher

	Question		1 = str	tespon	disagre		Comments
1.	The school is meeting my requirements in terms of communication.	1	2	3	4	5	
2.	I find that the text message service is useful.	1	2	3	4	5	
3.	I still like to receive letters from my school, giving me more detail about necessary arrangements and events.	1	2	3	4	5	
4.	I find that the new school newsletter is useful and gives me a current picture of what is happening in school.	1	2	3	4	5	













International

I use the school website for additional information.	1	2	3	4	5	
6. I would like to see changes to	1	2	3	4	5	
the school website which would persuade me to use it more.						
7. I would like the school to explore the use of Twitter to provide an instant picture of what is happening in the school.	1	2	3	4	5	
8. The school aims to promote the curriculum with parents through "Meet the Teacher", curriculum letters and Parent's evenings.	1	2	3	4	5	
9. The school promotes safety concerns, including online safety well, including educating parents on such matters.	1	2	3	4	5	
10. I am pleased that a new Parents and Friends Association (PFA) has been formed which will provide more activities and resources for my child.	1	2	3	4	5	
11. The school listens to and responds to my concerns.	1	2	3	4	5	
12.Do you have any additional comments that you would like to make?				•		
Name of child and year group						
Name of parent						

Thank you for taking the time to complete the form, your support and comments are always appreciated as it enables us to improve current practice.



